
OAK LANDING POA, P.O. BOX 43558, SEVEN POINTS TX 75143 

 
HELLO AGAIN NEIGHBORS,  
 
HAVING NOT HAD A QUORUM, BUT VERY CLOSE, AT OUR 
QUARTERLY POA MEETING ON SEPTEMBER 17, WE WILL HAVE A 
MAKEUP MEETING ON SATURDAY, OCTOBER 8, 2022. IT ALSO 
WILL BE HELD AT THE SEVEN POINTS CITY HALL CONFERENCE 
ROOM AT 10 AM.  PER OUR COVENANTS/BULAWS, BUSINESS 
WILL BE CONDUCTED THIS GO-ROUND. HOPE TO SEE Y’ALL THERE 
AGAIN. SKYPE IS STILL AVAILABLE TO USE. 
I DO WANT TO COMMEND ALL THE NEIGHBORS WHO DID SHOW 
UP FOR THE FIRST MEETING AS IT WAS THE CLOSEST WE’VE EVER 
COME TO HAVING A QUORUM. WE ONLY HAD ONE MEMBER ASK 
FOR AN INVITE BY SKYPE, THOUGH. SO DON’T KNOW IF THAT IS 
GOING TO SOLVE OUR PROBLEM OR NOT. IT’S GOING TO TAKE A 
VILLAGE TO GET THE ENTHUSIASM OF ALL OUR MEMBERSHIP 
INVOLVED IN THESE QUARTERLY AND ANNUAL MEETINGS. AND 
THAT IS THE ONLY WAY WE ARE GOING TO BE ABLE TO 
ACCOMPLISH ANY WORK THAT MAY NEED TO BE ACCOMPLISHED 
THROUGH A VOTE BY THE MEMBERSHIP. WE CANNOT OPERATE 
IN A VACUUM.  
 
 
ELLEN MORTON                                       KATHY GREGG 
PRESIDENT                                                 VICE PRESIDENT  
 
 
VIRGINIA PAYNE 
SECRETARY/TREASURER  


